Please stick your candidate label here



Anglia ESOL International Examinations Adult Learner Step 4 (A1) A16

CANDIDATE INSTRUCTIONS:

- Time allowed ONE hour.
- Make sure you have the correct candidate label in the box above.
- Answer ALL the questions.
- Use a black or blue PEN in the spaces provided.
- You may use correcting fluid if necessary.

	For Examiner's Use Only										
	R1 [10]	R2 [10]	R3 [10]	R4 [10]	R5 [10]	W1 [5]	W2 [10]	W3 [10]	W4 [5]	W5 [10]	W6 [10]
W											
R	> 1										
Rea	ding Secti	ion [50]		Wr	iting Sect	tion [50]			Marker's	s ID	

© Anglia Examinations Ltd. Reg. in England Co. No. 2046325 Chichester College, Westgate Fields, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 1SB, ENGLAND

These materials may not be altered or reproduced, stored in any retrieval system or transmitted in any form or by any means, electronic, electrical, chemical, optical, photocopying, recording or otherwise, without the prior permission of the copyright owner.

Read this email from Helen and answer all the questions.

Hi Linda

I am on holiday with Jack and the children. Our hotel is in Amesbury town centre but at the moment we are sitting in a café by the River Avon. Today we are going to Amesbury Museum. Amesbury is the oldest town in England and it's really interesting. The River Avon is beautiful and yesterday we walked 15 km along the river. It was a long way but we had a great time.

We arrived in Amesbury two days ago but we are staying here for 10 days. Can you come and visit us here next weekend? You don't live far from here and you love beautiful countryside.

Please call me or email me.

Helen

Are these sentences true or false? Tick the correct box. There is one example.

Example:

Helen is on holiday with her parents.

- 1. Helen is sending the email from the hotel.
- 2. Yesterday, they visited Amesbury Museum.
- 3. Amesbury is a very old town.
- 4. They enjoyed the long river walk.

True False

Circle the correct answer.

5.	Why is I	Helen sending the e-	-mail to Li	nda?		
	A	to ask for help	В	to ask to meet	С	to say sorry

 $\frac{1}{10}$

Section R2 (10 marks)

Read the passage and answer the questions. There is one example.

Last Saturday, Max rode his motorbike into town. He met his cousin, Alicia, in the Rainbow Café. It is next to the bookshop near the shopping centre. Max wanted to buy a present for his girlfriend. They went into a clothes shop. There were a lot of scarves and gloves. Alicia chose some blue gloves for herself. They loved the red jackets and jewellery and Marco found a pink necklace for his girlfriend. It was quite expensive. He also chose a card with a picture of yellow flowers on it.

They were hungry so they went to restaurant. They shared a cheese and ham pizza. After that, Max had ice cream and Alicia had pineapple. In the afternoon, they walked home.

Example:	Who is Alicia? A Max's aunt	В	Max's girlfriend	C	Max's sister	D	Max's cousin
1.	Where did Max and A A in the café	Alicia me B	et? in the shopping centre	C	in the pizzeria	D	in the bookshop
2.	What colour were Ali	cia's glov	yes? yellow	C	blue	D	pink
3.	What did Max buy fo	r his girli	friend? a jacket	C	some flowers	D	a scarf
4.	What did Max eat for A cheese sandwich and pineapple	B B	pizza and ice cream	C	ham and chips	D	pasta and fruit
5.	How did they go hon A by bus	ne?	by taxi	С	they walked	D	in Max's car

Section R3 (10 marks)

Choose the correct words and write them on the lines. There is one example.

pic.	The gar	den <u>wasn</u>	't very	big.				,
	A	haven't	В	didn't	C	wasn't	D	hasn't
1.	Harry di	dn't		to the cin	ema on F	Friday.		
	A	goes	В	go	С	went	D	going
		J		I	L	J		0.0
2.	Those k	eys are		·		1		
	A	mine	В	my	С	they	D	them
3.	Thomas	••		letters on the	table		O ,	
3.		e	D D]			D]
	A	lots	В	much	С	any	D	some
4.	Paul wer	nt to London	ı two wee	eks		2		
	A	ago	В	for	С	since	D	until
		J				J		J
5.	That is t	he		cake I have	ever seer	n!		1
	A	larger	В	large	С	very large	D	largest
		•						
6.	I think t	hose earrings	s are]	_ :	1		1
	A	her	В	Amy	С	Amy's	D	she
7	/T ⁴ 1	1,0,		.1 1 '				
7.	They live	1	D.	_ the shopping] .,	Б] .
	A	next to	В	on	С	with	D	out
8.	The chil	dren		to the pa	rk yestero	lay.		
	A	run	В	running	C	ran	D	runs
		J						
9.	Chris is			than the other	men in t	he office.		1
	A	tallest	В	tall	С	as tall	D	taller
		-				-		-
10.	She	 1		k to work eve	•	1	_	1 .
	A	isn't	В	doesn't	С	hasn't	D	wasn't

Section R4 (10 marks)

Find the opposite word and write it in the box. There is one example.

		Answer	
Example:	high	low	bottom
1.	happy		dry
2.	fast		sad
3.	rich		finish
4.	thick		low
5.	tall		open
6.	wet		thin
7.	closed		sell
8.	top		short
9.	buy		poor
10.	start	·	slow

10

Section R5 (10 marks)

Read the following passage. Put the verb in brackets into the <u>past tense</u> OR the <u>present tense</u> . There is one example.
My family and I (example) love (love) camping and every year we (1) (go) to a
campsite in August. We usually stay near the beach and every summer we (2) (have) a
wonderful holiday.
Last August, I (3) (buy) a new tent. I (4) (pay) a lot of money for it. We
(take) our new tent to a campsite in the mountains. When we arrived it was sunny
and we (6) (sit) outside our tent. Over the mountains we (7) (see) some
big, black clouds. In the night there was a hurricane. The children (8) (feel) very scared
and the wind (9) (blow) our tent down.
The next morning we (10) (drive) home again. We were very unlucky!

10

Write these sentences in the plural. That child is laughing. e.g. children Those are laughing. This tomato is very big. 1. are very big. 2. The thief stole the money. _____ stole the money. 3. I went to a party last week. I went to three _____ last week. 4. There is a fly in the kitchen. There are ______ in the kitchen. 5. It is a really interesting city. They are really interesting Section W2 (10 marks) Write the questions. e.g. He likes chocolate biscuits. Does he like chocolate biscuits Rebecca is buying a plant. 1. What ___ Sam went to the swimming pool. 2. Where ___ The children swim fast. Can_ 4. Tom eats pasta every evening. Does5. The film started at 8 o'clock. Did

Section W1 (5 marks)

Section W3 (10 marks)

Answer these questions. Use full sentences. There is one example.

	How old are you?					
	I am thirty years old.					
1.	What colour are your eyes?					
2.	What do you like doing at the weekends?					
3.	What time do you usually get up in the morning?					
4.	Who does the cleaning in your house?					
5.	What did you do last night?					
Section W4 (5 marks) Write five sentences about My house or My job.						
1.	140					
2.						
3.						
4.						

10

Section W5 (10 marks)

Put the words in order and make a correct sentence.

Example:

Tuesday / every / shopping / afternoon / He / goes

He goes shopping every Tuesday afternoon.

1. bicycle /mine / That / is

That

2. her/yesterday/She/phone/lost

She

3. yours / than /-My / is / camera / older

My

4. waiting / bus / The / the / are / for / children

The

5. from / borrowed / library /the / a / book/ He

Не

Section W6 (10 marks)

Fill in the form.

WIN A HOLIDAY!					
First name:					
Surname:					
Address:					
Nationality:					
Who usually goes with you on holiday?					
What is your favourite holiday place?					
How many languages can you speak?					

10

10